News from Steller Parent Group

THANK YOU!!- to all who attended the New to Steller Parent Orientation!!!

If you missed it, we are happy to give you the information through email, phone call,
and/or a coffee chat. Please email Alyse.galvin@gmail.com or call 884-2299 for
more information.

First Parent Group Meeting - September 215t 6pm, in Ken’s Room at Steller
If you are a parent, guardian, grandparent, community member who wants to
support students at Steller YOU ARE WELCOME!!!

Some of the things we will be hearing and talking about:
* Leadership - we need to elect a couple of positions, including: co-chair,
parent volunteer leader, grant committee, Auction leader
* New Bylaws - let’s have a look, and make sure they are meaningful
* Principal and Teacher updates about what is going on at Steller
* Upcoming Events: Auction, All Community Meeting, Grant Committee
meetings
MARK your calendars - next Parent Group Meeting October 12th,
Questions or additions to the agenda? Please email pat.galvin.ak@gmail.com

Steller was formed with the vision that students will succeed when there are involved
parents, educators, community members and students working together to foster a
successful learning environment in and out of school. If you wonder how you can be
more supportive, come to Steller Parent Group and look for ways to engage that work
foryou! You are always welcome! For other ways to contribute to Steller, please see
the parent volunteer form. You are also welcome to think of new ways that others
have not done before!



